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   What a fun month we had! Thank you so very much for all your help with the 

Thanksgiving pizza party!!  The Grinch movie field trip was a huge success!!  There were 

106 of us that attended! I pack 4 weeks’ worth class into 2  fun filled weeks this month. 

Please be sure to keep this newsletter and calendar handy as there are many things 

happening each day.  

Reminder from the letter sent home in November due this week:  

• 10x10 card board square covered in foil with your child’s name on it.  (base for 

gingerbread house) 

• One container of white frosting labeled with your child’s name on it.  

• One package of candy (for gingerbread house decorating/the candy will be all mixed 

together & shared) 

December 14th is our Christmas Party during normal class hours.  We’ll be having some 

holiday fun: playing games, decorating gingerbread houses, exchanging books and 

celebrating Jesus’ birthday.  Each child will need to bring in one wrapped new book for the 

Christmas book exchange. Please label the package with your child’s name. To make sure 

they do not get their own book. Also the receiver can thank their friend.  Parents we would 

love to have you join us for decorating gingerbread houses & for the book exchange. This 

will happen the last hour of class on the 14th. 

Christmas Program: December 17th 6pm.  You may drop your fantastic child off downstairs 

at 5:45 pm then find a seat in the sanctuary. We will begin promptly at 6.  Please invite 

grandparents, aunt, uncles, cousins, and friends.  This is a fun night for the kids to show off 

their hard work.  After the program we will have a dessert social downstairs. We will need 

A LOT of goodies!!   I will have a sign-up sheet in class for cookies, candies, bars, finger 

foods. Thank you! 

One business note from our treasurer. Please make sure your tuition is up to date before 

leaving for Christmas vacation. She would like me to remind you that if you are going on a 

vacation this month to be sure to drop a check in the tuition box before leaving.  



I want you to know how much I appreciate each and every one of my PSP families.  May you 

all have a memorable Christmas and Happy New Year. Thank you for all you do for your 

children and me.  I could not do it without your help and support! 

If you have any questions about this month’s activities please let me know. 

 

 

 

Tausha 

 


